

CHANNEL UNITED

(Primary Soccer - 2017)



Dear Parent/Guardian

Welcome to a new season and a new era of soccer in our community. Channel United requests potential and returning players from Margate Soccer to be fill out below. The form must return no later than

Monday March 20th 2017 (email channelutd@gmail.com or return them to the drop off boxes in Snug's or Margate's school office)

Players must be a minimum of 5 years old as of 1 January 2017. Parents who signed up on the Fun Days are not required to fill in this form.

The number of teams we are able to field will depend on the players and volunteer coaches available. We were able to include over 190 children last year and we will include as many children as possible for 2017.

Our goal is get as many children on the park each week but we need a team of volunteers to assist with the management and training of these teams. Can you help?

All player registration and payments will be made on-line in 2017. Fees are inclusive of insurance, FFA/FFT/CRJSA fees, playing top hire and End of Season Family BBQ and Trophy Day. Note: All registrations get manually approved by the club.

Please contact Nick Daie (0418 363 682) should you	have any enquiries. <u>One child per form please!</u>
SURNAME	·
Given Names	
Age (at 1st January 2017) DOB	FFA # (Returning players only)
Phone Number (h)	(m)
I/we give permission for my child to play i	in a Channel United Soccer Team for 2017.
Parent/Guardian	2016 TEAM:
Payments prior to 02/04/17 - Standard Second Child	\$85 \$80
Payments After to 02/04/17 - Standard Second Child	\$90 \$85